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Data Pr_otection
Authority

Your latest monthly update from The Office of the Data Protection Authority.

Highlights...

ODPA publish new guidance
on artificial intelligence

Guidance on
‘data subject
access requests'
published

Guidance for Pt
CCTV users
published

Artificial intelligence
and data protection

If you are interested in
how Al and data
protection interact, read
our new guidance to
find out how data
protection law applies
to the use of personal
data within Al systems.

Dealing with 'right to
access' requests

Read our guidance on
how to deal with ‘data
subject access
requests’ (‘(DSAR’). This
is where individuals ask
what personal data a
controller processes
about them and why.

New guidance
published for CCTV
users

Read our guidance
which provides a step-
by-step process for
CCTV users to

follow. It's built on the
seven principles of data
protection.

This month's update from our Commissioner, Emma Martins

There has been a lot going on for both the office and the Bailiwick this month.
Although the pandemic (thankfully) feels rather distant now, it has taken some
time for us all to feel completely back to normal.


https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/jMzljbgSTSFJyguVGhiszfMCfKPxZ6tiXOvTu21fq2yBblFHGE5tb1rHDbMZxAuqGKobneN5qeykTrgIAkx0VkqMOk7Z0jhKAvbjXHW9Yh227VBqDvSuGMgU7wza-iYMC-BnbMY1KgakmT3LgKQhRzn8iTQMhHYZvHX1_S2cdOYPzLYROMC3HsnbHBlczfLV9Ea-WovvmSOe7u-fnZ8NcKTwiS-SRwLrVnV_pMV-dYjMoUgAu1x5a6P7NSLbef0HMU1_jue2HCYQ4i0T
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/5C-O6kdcu1NPFPHtJ5b8f8apwkNKTXxc4i6MBRUZrP4OUKx6A7blsld91D8hpiHqxSKY_-mZuxOEQsf942qrrOIHDfDTtMmvbFi_GMbbq3StKOFrgx8UhRRuKFWoY3NBE6xTIRRQN8UlrX3nbRcfq8ptp2QGIbI6EsWtwpcU7FMT-gcEP2litLZAffsZlCzTKHPoXcnOxdrwtoKnhxZ5oh960Mu3HMPd-vOQyBd3wjXvcHAr-hgJUC2nSSQ-4mbDPHbIiWCgew1M7O1OpSiL_0c
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/lUyivMpkHoWzHNmKk5gJ-2Wt7FcfKXp8_36Zv11SXnc4ZGuzEJBlWGwKDtPdnfgYKaGl67oKQUFWpdyg__G6P294-njDK2xF3hxhoLzUzAE0sSYNVJM1joJE_xpAiJ7SDc-RcLTaFJaYcIMmoPMlORgSgqj9zQlgHNg-nj2_TV5VnBuqAs-5gH7_80AGXYwMyB1NkGOp1avw8qDUnZaup0Wuy4-xSIhLh_vZ9mPGCaNJxeAB63O5CXI
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But as we participate in events and cement relationships within our community
with renewed energy and enthusiasm, it feels very much like ‘business as usual’
after so many challenging years.

Our outreach work is hugely important to us not only because it is very
enjoyable but also because it is one of our statutory duties. Getting the
protection of our personal data right is as much a cultural endeavour as it is a
legal one.

We do all we can to involve our community in conversations about the
opportunities as well as the risks around data. We believe this is as important as
ensuring we respond properly when things go wrong.

That is one of the reasons we wholeheartedly support the Digital ACE initiative.
This year’s event was another wonderful opportunity to work with all those
involved who volunteer their time helping our younger generation to navigate the
digital world safely.

Interacting with children and young people is always such a positive and hopeful
experience for us and serves to remind us both of our responsibility in this area
but also of the huge potential that exists in the next generation.

At Digital ACE we had various activities for young people and their families to
do. One of these activities was designed around artificial intelligence asking
children (and their adults!) to guess which of a series of images of well-known
figures were entirely computer generated and which ones were real. Their
answers were illuminating but underlined the increasing challenges of
separating fact from fiction online.

There are moments where | am very conscious of a shift in the public narrative
around an issue and Al has come to dominate the agenda across the world in
recent months. It is so important that these conversations continue.

It is exactly at these times that norms and values are shaped, not by a remote
minority of developers or tech giants, but by all of us. Being engaged and
interested really does matter so we need to ensure the momentum continues.
As | have said before, the fact that we live in a small jurisdiction is no reason for
us not to play our part. If these things affect us (which they do), we deserve to
have a voice.

Having published some new guidance on Al in the context of data protection, |
was delighted that the Bailiwick’s financial services regulator (GFSC) held an

event to explore Al in the context of the finance sector. It is so encouraging to

see that, as a jurisdiction, we are alive to and interested in these fast-evolving
issues.

And it is the increasing breadth of the challenges, as well as the opportunities,
that point to the need to work constructively and collaboratively with others
where that supports and advances our strategic objectives. Data, and its
governance, is essentially borderless and the Bailiwick has strong economic,
political and social relationships with a great number of other jurisdictions.

This month saw us sign a Memorandum of Understanding with Gibraltar’s
regulatory authority ensuring exactly the sort of working together that we need in
this field. It was a real pleasure to be invited to speak at their event marking the



https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/xU0fW5zqkum-yqRbQ58D7oRyfKKePr5kZD6eRwBOmfMR-k-FpVUBuqbZZ2d2WeZItqLAMCWOIXAg7_k0eob9JfJSZQTGrxG6I-pFLvFSIPqw8CHlOKLQM_ZOME3aaP8W0SI49-1inMVNf36kJ5vH5ujT7qwydYvnG2l6OLzKWEpeiTfLbCh4H269y6SSjE9KIbkc9qBoXghq6gUNcq-8e39J0KSwgUFSePnbuO1hO3oEsguCG2VpIv7Iegopzd_XSVzVQAgewaJseq86
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/JqKnmad51SpIMxakvVaP2WVDsPR4td7eStwSmzojsAYW3I3DEbC82NNNAT_IeY_IJeS5c0b9mcYHKwNnPfF80hHH4pzZsjma1iLsxNN0NHMPeviibd27TSIbTsPFGwJynvWSJ8jHQ1_5YZLGfJba94N5B7y9wN3RLJFqoPF9Q9WsZmT8d0pvysPzoYExLJkuqyq-tBYxLj23w8rhPnKQaAD_eIdN_p-zE1-NU-cLMpQ5qVDqmRCf7Wk
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/lYhRK9mhr00dhou8_HtUHZrNVSOOtFE6nsggFJY-NRDrUJuc0bcirWPE-X2HZ7VG3MThfjqDi3y8uxg9aClEy_4FRCbLkLvt8DK1csTAst2rj8oI48sQ30-eYuRTAGvpSsmrp29NrA0ljqWHAsDR_Nt358FMLDdZeICSuPPuyYmG45LPmBmG3krQA-KSaJEenzzj3Jah7hAs6VxXuMGtdanuiR7fUzajbjuD67DV4Q7NcDrQJ2mewIX6xfmlD_sKigNW5EC_2BmCxbwrBAAT-GQ8j7gyAOE
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5th anniversary of the data protection legislation and also to sign the MoU with
them.

I may risk sounding like a broken record, but let’s never forget that data
protection is simply people protection. What we all have in common far
outweighs our differences.

Emma Martins

Data Protection Commissioner
Bailiwick of Guernsey

Headlines...

Guernsey and Gibraltar
data protection
regulators pledge
closer co-operation

New agreement with Gibraltar

The Bailiwick’s Data Protection Authority has signed a Memorandum of
Understanding_ (MoU) with The Gibraltar Regulatory Authority.
This establishes a framework to make it easier for the two regulators to co-

operate and share information as they each fulfil their statutory obligations to
protect the personal data of their respective communities.

It recognises the increase in circulation and exchange of personal data across
borders, the increasing complexity of information technologies and the resulting
need for increased cross-border communication and enforcement activities.


https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/Uy37kdzOtyEs4Z6u7_kuEr3GrVOv1AafTcG9uCyi8lnHKuTCPP9sA_7yzFUyxa_kw_iVquVE3IxtquypI0HIrrdGmUifd4Q142B39_GOtwAOXSW3Lm7vorqM41McQMoLtRxyO9CVwFP5YyBqLIM8pM7n7dlsZkt-OXmAQnvEdCMw4tjhuKPgX18qYt83Xt2TAUWnB-XFU8FmV5HkIhz9C_-QyJ0A7TiVrjiGyjCjbZoVoF-fgAm4lm-kBCVMBQFlEqSXCZYHXdkmpd0ATIqtwf9F2HUBPbc
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/B1iB6xM3I_ODzAPK2rBKr3ENSQSkjUC4vMw02U4fHwZMP-qtc3vy6IqW_FRKfdbwsn9flRyCS_hY8T6O6BtTfkRto4RnA9ZunOo122bvKeGqmjBue3g-FuoKYkbe0RWyTXaz-AK8QCI0HgebqsEfM-CAq-OPh7vCsa4X15KNZS39NI_ZQSO8DfbTfc0pM554ObogaPw-c7mtj-y1wjnxLfdc8zTYUIGg83tuBs8CmfmcNxP50SjECSfvmoLFvzS8qwAP5Y9248eHi69eGIi6FuSlqFApltE
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/7X7Ltn6dTS1z4dM7aDGNKEf2LpZv4oarFHowShohuRFevfYa9P0C0CelDST_YFjgUDH_raaxVH8EiuAHHbYUIDGfTLen24KIEE3ZGPGUleFjO3CWr93LPHxdpW29f_eFeH6b8XUyxtXvystomY9JvVwcKGenqi9F7DuAyndFQ5Q5xWdWXeRArZJtFq5r7XDEvbP8zpcI4__5fYSimJCwU1FJyKHj9tQ5nHOMOYGTO_0ZaHcLXQ0xVqIiEPsAgMg_h0cCW0w-8dQVa3IIgYYp92QPmaRszLAPnwub6hhBb4xTg5x-in3O2GFYGkwV7bU5
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ODPA publish
2022 Annual Report 2\ (&

Annual Report 2022
Read our latest Annual Report which details our activities under The Data

Protection (Bailiwick of Guernsey) Law, 2017 which came into effect in May
2018.

News in brief...

Commissioner's blog

Chat GPT and other Al large
language models are increasingly
integrated into our daily lives — and
changing our vocabulary. Our

Blog:
Mind your language

Commissioner Emma Martins looks at

the power of words and how they can
shape our understanding of the world
around us.

European court issues significant

European court issues
significant judgment
in Meta case

judgment in Meta case
On 4th July 2023 the Court of Justice

m of the European Union issued a
judgment relating to Facebook’s

parent company Meta. We have

written a plain English summary

about four key things you can learn
from this judgement.


https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/_L7nAQKgFvJaPDWy5pX1oimq7lbrJO14vlu2f8jm5dK9V6eaNlV9UMXuAetrEnp-ut5Mzifw-ytYaH0esYvZvy29NBZcPweJpceKkyosteF7zMzWy1t3AW7oatCUbXjlk8ZRGrlsw3GaHKO0CiAlO04WKJZ3Bc9aiprozQ0z0_EGEqFuNyEoMF5oAVFY4lzp1YvGLEzyPYKoD-qfQ7s3JxxrgfiWJnRLmE42bLi7uAoPunk3sJv6QoibD7fQgo_-sASOyiE4TMtpTAcDtZEQFbXi-aUE_8Q
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/Z5dUiMryRPuKfmvxLl5jBBxz81TYT18eRlnRgACHMMovQqN1QgMpZeb7bid9EV_TC1EA7zldfRghkm9UEyBUkCQLYUzwx3MHGsHdTQmqOaIjg689Ev9gy8FQNzJOf6mF1GvvuB5WA6rnPFk3_BpuJMIwvja-57pRxqd05QRMRpWBB8-aD9a4Dz-OZb-ozbnvhsaHd3Ks-TNgeE15hV1hxxfRYusmaI13vWlLv5BZsf379ygE38X8zMWJiaRABf816ZngEhveZrdelCMP_vyHb8A3J4rFwSZn
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/sfIdAxLtX1nr_ODEE2hQXsUEBBAV6aXy107g5y7xyL5uuU23McXhSLJO4XIz2u7TDRXenGOqAZqwHCA9790FMwDg32rzNJbhmE6CV5N8GAFGZtMzmNYo3s7h71JVZ5OdqAoPpxBMFp8gqvemvOdKu3njE1uybZN6erfi52DgV1Tf1fZivkyDLufJBjRfNViSYcOq6WPHlE1vbMQM4Saeq4jtre8bt1vlDhmjhnlFhCuYXNFsfBrEKcCka-gMUwAYgVBkC-HmMzQUNYbY8renFWOVOPO9DPqG
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/NTmIblel_ZINmJZ04uO3-HDvj4-Adb3DjknRVDKGGr2QcNkExchQ0vF45zm_EanQXz37Ibx1x1VKgmeN72j2mxZkkCf4uRPRvPGwPtJZDF9Ea5i06Tf0CYwuBP1fDQ82-vyHsY9X2hV_rzkQRQcoiGOwkXknk2qLg3mUVG069jGrIaFWho0_N6dnlUeZmShgRnemnBLhFb1xFX34RabE9L9R84qH6wLTLKTa4-3WPgp8Yi6Mqs3pUG-tfDkua359V_9ZSWASuqUC2rqBN7Lo3Gr1_v78A8aU
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Beyond
our
shores

Beyond our shores

Read our monthly round-up of recent
data-related developments from
around the world.

Digital Ace 2023

Thank you to the sponsors, those
who donated prizes, exhibitors and
everyone who came and took part.
Watch our video highlights. We have
also made a video for parents and

carers about the importance of not
oversharing information about minors.

Reading recommendation...

PRIVACY
IS HARD

AND SEVEN OTHER MYTHS

ACHIEVING PRIVACY
THROUGH CAREFUL DESIGN

O

Jaap-Henk Hoepman


https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/CddGQdSbmEC12BHDqqznL-tDSdXlPtt19sLJQ-LsH4od3TudbmkBzMOKAYFOntfNN0CPMwycB4r-_whsP8AlgAXqGq54pncsjgaYynGGRl9ryJi74wpTmig0RZNrpAGqgjHdUTLNaskNGiBbj2Qo5vbzB0xI7h0zTYE3zz9tE1P97OHp_MeZ43RymkuoDXp669qwHllwYhzIxV37wL11fxIH8xKNPl1VnXsAj-475qsvITlmO4mMT29fbO8uCIlmAPP0CW458lNfbSYAvid-R1Z-3uL8THYH
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/sZG0hUbOsKd39fnQqbn1_O-QerZSUb__dh5gQWz02f1Vs-JOgKybmQaO5QvqNpfw6e0hKe1FifrK40ofGKJ3wTMPvok704VDn52xov-4oCG42FZX9FPephbwOV6sc9ikSQxvJ42c5ZK2wrWshOniGtxlCBjbeRhfijrXd0FUu8CRp-Y7W-lSSt-RChl0NQhaeLNOKzYa_SkD1uyCJ0s
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/GViFZgSiRtUGGKoADn6vs_kjAVSpVDlUD7R0V7NGcFqKXh92OOA5kWpNjNaCmYEnCvOAWcvrKo2qZxf4MDyxE4Ulp7TdstXAoSWNUa6uYW_gdT8PQqxjjWny_V-FSp2Msw_6Abfg_BxVOWnKoHOGgoDQweqCagKml1qigfvOCr5YufZfA8SqthdNR7WCCgza2OdCFp_9FzBso9LocV6l-EFk37lr8ZzpdjQOoe2wkxDH1MHh9knCJwXS
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'Privacy is Hard and Seven Other
Myths' by Jaap-Henk Hoepman

In this book, Jaap-Henk Hoepman highlights some of the main myths that swirl
around privacy and data protection. He urges us to shake off the sense that we
simply have to resign ourselves to what is happening to our data and our lives in
this digital era.

Coming soon...

NED forum event

% Artificial Intelligence (Al) and
¢ machine learning is increasingly
impacting many areas of our lives on
an unprecedented scale. Bailiwick of
¢ Guernsey Data Protection
Commissioner Emma Martins delves
into the potential impact of these
issues at board level.

Speaking engagement

Office of the Data Protection Authority (ODPA)
St Martin's House, Le Bordage, St Peter Port, Guernsey GY1 1BR

odpa.gg
enquiries@odpa.gg

® 0

Read previous newsletters


https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/5YTSRNS6y7Om9ZcYL1U2aPIrft8WuSMeMOgt0CrSk_fQ6CyqUnO7Yj1_BnifJyOaEzGaEVW_JqXtJ87rXX5PWG6vnaN4boVWojtGL3JawPWk-8zbdT_i0U7VOyuVbonacETNR1YzwR0vJjLOIp6qRb55lH9Q6zTrfcbyF8RIpYZL-VwgdiDuHMgAE5pVu9k7Iif-UNb_ZOHQwx-MYe4gzOmRJ4D3v5g1CxmuLLIr7kXZudxHZVS-15aj3uaYdOYkt2yBCop8a7pTJ8C_wu_LgktJHR47Hwr0uCAeDAQzV7-LFir05lHwyYnF_z3xmwQgChF2ZFQnb2O57icR
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/GfIegYZIVyAvdjPLgJ9CjI9_5ofykNoRJ6hCKBVtHbxm5lFjKJQCL8bYo16v731NgKSS-ajUuIN8akPPTm1ZmLoeaFMqhRFh8ItPtP5HTRuhhkQ9yjKScfVMc31denQqRHz_L2T3XhC71Jof67at9daQgcRulQzozGzMjqjwV-DcIao2SbS4Xf-DLxC_7QvgZXKaPqtB4_zhZbsU1CkiJujNMrStB4GHKFK3EmoPoMj0FzqZGcSxfex_PrGAjtspHF3YORwEXcv5zsdSzD2xTFLYxq2XdoEGC4bAHIScmI2wsNaptyqgMt2H3DvDXPUZRYMxiCAsrZD06W1m
https://9scah.r.a.d.sendibm1.com/mk/cl/f/AMEqeoizepw0s-FSbsbRgPW1hSB6QAC4elU1dFWv4h2dP-uiubhQ-otDbpi88NHxivSwssbq76iPVxryiKPv2HgEG2OkyNaFc16ixZDu4qnI_2MutYx9XDwimSMW_oR7BmBBrdUrxatvhovR7ARJpyHHlxvLmlPvuFJzLFSdtZ8TH2pmaIrLI_7QLZ_s288pl_59RhPqt-jnSDCIIq-6kIT4GmzscnFo6KV8HC4Cxq78Bgur2UO7ROmYigSIjJVLq4VowUIMnPtD3F1L1WqIn826ww
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